
Specialist Teachers' Instructional Videos (3/18/2020) 
 
Good Morning Parents, 
I couldn’t be prouder of this amazing Carden staff.  I see such wonderful online lessons being 
delivered by the Homeroom, Math, and Science teachers.   

Now it is time to add in lessons from the Specialist Teachers.   New Lessons will be added 
weekly. There are a few lessons still being added for this week.  

Primary School parents, you are of course welcome to share these lessons with your children. 
Your homeroom lessons are short this week as teachers and students are adapting to the online 
format.  Lesson length and rigor will increase beginning Monday. 

To access the online lessons for Music, Art, Sports, French and Computer, please click on the 
link below.. These lessons are provided through the Carden Conejo Youtube channel. We have 
allowed access to the channel for children but parents need to carefully supervise their 
children’s access to potentially harmful content from other Youtube sites. 
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCYpakxpMETc8vKhGeLXRTIQ/playlists 

Thank You, 

Lisa Macias-Flavin 

 


